
The Stanwood-Camano School District has neither reviewed nor approved the program, personnel, activities or organiza-
tions announced in this flier, and undertakes no responsibility to supervise these events. This information is provided as a 
community service at the request of the event sponsor and organizer. This is not a district sponsored or endorsed event.


